Glaser, Heather

From: John Lynch

Sent: Sunday, November 5, 2023 11:42 AM

To: , City Clerk; City Council; Anderson, Eric B.

Subject: 701-747 West Evelyn Ave. Development, Special Meeting November 7th

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

"Subject to certain limited exceptions, AB 2097 prohibits public agencies from imposing or enforcing a
minimum parking requirement on a residential, commercial or other development project that is within one-
half mile of public transit."

Notwithstanding AB 2097, we would prefer the city keep the underground parking requirements if possible.
The amount of available street parking is finite and inadequate presently.

John and Nancy Lynch





